
School Board Meeting: December 12, 2022

Subject: Out-of-State Trip - IL

Presenter: Scott Thielman, 
Superintendent

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Recommend approval

DESCRIPTION:

BHS Music Department, including Choir, Band and Orchestra students will travel to 
Chicago, Illinois, March 31 through April 3, 2023.  

ATTACHMENTS:


